
The Case for Reparations to 

Descendants of Enslaved People 
 

Have you been wondering what Reparations are all about? The ACLU believes the issue of reparations 

should be seriously considered by all Americans and some institutions have already taken action. On 

October 18, 2019, the Princeton Theological Seminary announced it had pledged to spend $27 million 

reparation on scholarships and other initiatives to address its historical ties to slavery, in what appears 

to be the biggest effort of its kind.  

The Racial Justice Task Force of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Princeton has invited local 

attorney and activist, Caroline Clarke, Esq., to give her presentation with time for Q&A: 

Date and Time: Thursday, October 29, 2020 at 7 pm on zoom:  

Please register in advance for this meeting: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJItcO2gpjssHNz23c1dpPKH43ByguyYI8re  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caroline Clarke’s lifelong work is advocacy 

for the under-served. An attorney for over 

20 years, she has worked in various non-

profit, governmental and quasi-

governmental agencies, including Disability 

Rights NJ, the Division on Civil Rights and 

the Department of Labor & Workforce 

Development. Caroline serves as a board 

member of Princeton’s NIOT, and has also 

served as a board member for both Trenton 

and Princeton-area schools.      

 

This presentation is free and open to 

the public.                         

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJItcO2gpjssHNz23c1dpPKH43ByguyYI8re

